NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF PROPOSED RESOLUTION ESTABLISHING FEES
RELATED TO CREDIT CARD AND ELECTRONIC PAYMENT PROCESSING
CHARGES

The Board of Directors of the Rodeo Sanitary District will hold a public hearing in accordance
with Government Code section 66018 and 6062a to consider adopting a resolution to establish fees
related to credit card and electronic payment processing charges.

The Board of Directors of the Rodeo Sanitary District will hold the public hearing during its regular
meeting on Tuesday, July 8, 2025, at 1:30 pm in the Board Chamber at 400 Parker Ave., Rodeo,
CA 94572.

ANY AND ALL PERSONS interested in the above matter are invited to appear at the time and
place stated above. A copy of the proposed resolution is available upon request. Requests may be
submitted to the Clerk of the Board of Directors at 800 San Pablo Ave., Rodeo, CA 94572 or to
sayavongn(@rodeosan.org prior to the date and time of the hearing.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: You may contact Nina Sayavong at (510) 799-2970 x104.

Dated at Rodeo, California, this 13" day of June , 2025.

TO BE PUBLISHED: JUNE 23RP AND JUNE 30, 2025



